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Roon Frost
201 Main Street
Francestown, NH 03043

December 14, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

This pipeline contributes nothing to NH's energy situation, but instead disturbs communities, wildlife,
and nature in our state.
If they'll bury this pipeline in Canada, at least bury it here.

Sincerely,
Roon Frost
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